
Clavet Composite School 
SCC Minutes 

Wednesday, January 17, 2024 
 

Present: Rhonda Lavoie, Chad Hunt, Trisha Schultz, Donnita Derbyshire, Linnea Schellenberg, Peter Schmidt, 
Kristen Mathison.  
 
Regrets: Jenn Waygood, Carol Klassen, Ashley Dennis, Michelle Spray, Dawne Badrock, Brian Matisz. 
 
SCC Business 
 
Minutes from December 6, 2023 read by Linnea. Motion to approve Donnita Derbyshire, seconded by 
Chad Hunt, carried. 
 
Principal’s Report  
 
Drama: Clavet is hosting a regional Senior drama competition in April.  
 
Basketball: Clavet is hosting Senior boys’ conferences on March 8 and 9. There is a potential to host the 
regionals the following weekend.  

• Sr boys are playing excellently.  
• Sr girls played well in Hague recently winning 2/3 games.  
• Jr boys have 18 players on A team and 22 players on B team. Feedback has been positive. 
• Jr girls continue to develop their skills this season. 

 
Final Exams: Exams are scheduled for next week. Expectations are different this year and have been shared via 
Edsby. Information will also be shared directly with each class this week. 
 
Elementary Track Relay Program: Had their first meet on the weekend. Several teams had podium finishes. 
 
Servery: Continues to do well and plan continues for at least one Wednesday lunch per month. Servery sale 
proceeds go to help fund the breakfast program as it has not received outside funding this year.  
 
Holiday Banquet: The banquet was well received, ran smoothly and students seemed to have fun. Thanks was 
extended to the volunteers for all of their help.  
 
Band Program: Notification went out before Christmas regarding this opportunity. No update was available. 
 
Brick Club: Has over 100 kids attending and group is split between two after-school sessions. 
 
Q2: Q2 begins February 1, 2024. Grade 10-12 report cards are scheduled to go out via Edsby on Friday, February 
2. Feedback regarding Edsby was provided to contact and it will be shared with app developers for potential 
future app updates.  
 
Cougar Clothing: In the past SCC has facilitated the school clothing orders. Discussions have been ongoing to find 
a new company to work with as the clothing from last year hasn’t laundered well for families. Several ideas were 
discussed for this to occur in the future.  



Graduation: Grad is Friday, June 7th. Planning begins in second semester. 
 
Other Business 
 
SCC Fall Orientation: Presentation was reviewed and discussed.  
 
Inclusiveness: Discussion took place regarding things we can do as an SCC to help encourage this in our school 
and community. We can start the conversation and lead by example so everyone knows they are welcome and 
included. 
 
Staff Appreciation: A sub-committee will be formed for further planning. Hoping to host a staff appreciation 
event during the week of February 12-16. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, February 28, 2024 at 5:30 PM at the school. 


